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Here at IIC we had intended to mark our 70 years with a special anniversary project to include
the cataloging and complete digitization of IIC’s archives with a resulting touring exhibition. But
due to COVID-19, that will have to wait. In this issue, IIC Executive Director Sarah Stannage
reflects on the recent past, and while our plans have changed, we are pleased to announce
"Stories in Conservation," an interactive, digital project celebrating the 70th Anniversary, and in
this issue you can learn all about how to participate, so read on!  
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